f HAMILTON
CONSTRUCTION
COMPANY

CONTRAECTORS & ENGINEERS

June 27, 2019

Lesley Mace, PE
Project Manager
lesley.mace@state.co.us

RE: Letter of Interest and Request for Briefing

Dear Ms. Mace,

Please consider this letter Hamilton Construction Co.’s (Hamilton) formal Letter of Interest, stating
our interest in providing Construction Management/General Contractor Services for the Colorado
Department of Transportation Region 2 Military Access, Mobility and Safety Improvement Project,
Project # NHPP 0252-452 (21249).

We are also formally requesting a project briefing, in accordance with the Request for Letters of Interest
for Contractor CM/GC Services, dated June 20, 2019, and have scheduled a one-on-one meeting using
your online scheduling system.

Hamilton’s representative for this proposal is:
Wendell Snook

607 10th Street, Suite 307

Golden, CO 80401

720-638-6053

F: 720-708-6457

wsnook@hamil.com

Please contact me if you have any questions or require any further information.

Sincerely,

Hamilton Construction Co.

Wendelvsﬁ

Mountain West Manager

www.hamil.com ¢ An Equal Opportunity Employer



